
 

December 22nd, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good afternoon to all families, 
 
Once again this year, LRHS is proud to provide Christmas baskets to families in 
need. If you could use this support, we encourage you to complete the form as soon 
as possible. 
 
The deadline to submit the form is on Friday, November 29, 2024 at 5:00 pm. The 
form will close automatically at thhat time.  
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact the school at 
extension 8449. Sara Ogilvie, our Community Learning Center Coordinator, will 
be happy to guide you. 
 
 Let’s work together to make this holiday season brighter for everyone! 
 
Link for Christmas baskets: https://forms.office.com/r/s4g5jwKa1K 
 
Have a great day 
 
Kathy Low 
School Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


